
 

Note of phone call 
 

Project name A46 Newark Bypass 

File reference TW010065 

Author The Planning Inspectorate 

Date 16 May 2024 

Phone call with  National Highways 

Meeting objectives  Provide early indication of the Planning Inspectorate’s proposed 

decision not to accept the application. 

 

Summary of key points discussed, and advice given. 
 

The Planning Inspectorate (the Inspectorate) advised that a note would be taken and 
published on its website in accordance with section 51 of the Planning Act 2008 (the 
PA2008). Any advice given under section 51 would not constitute legal advice upon which 
applicants (or others) could rely.  
 

 

Introduction 
 
The application was received by the Inspectorate on 26 April 2024. On 16 May 2024, the 
Inspectorate contacted by telephone National Highways to request they signposted to 
information within the application which would explain figures used within the Transport 
Assessment and Air Quality chapter.  
 
The Inspectorate stated that an acceptance decision would be taken on 24 May 2024 and 
requested that in the event the Applicant decided to withdraw their application they should 
notify us as soon as possible. 
 
The Applicant stated that they would provide a signposting document as soon as possible. 

 

 
 

 


